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In his book “The Forgotten God,” Francis Chan quotes A. W. Tozer by stating:

	 We may as well face it: the whole level of spirituality among us is
	 low. We have measured ourselves by ourselves until the incentive
	 to seek higher plateaus in the things of the Spirit is all but gone….We
	 have imitated the world, sought popular favor, manufactured delights
	 to substitute for the joy of the Lord and produced a cheap synthetic
	 power to substitute for the power of the Holy Ghost.

This coming Sunday is Pentecost Sunday, the day we celebrate the fulfillment of the 
promise of Jesus to send us the Holy Spirit to empower the church. Yet, this day will 
go by in many congregations unnoticed or without celebration. We fully embrace the 
Christmas and the promise of the coming Messiah. We comprehend that without the 
cross and resurrection our faith is without meaning. Yet, when it comes to thinking 
about the role of the Holy Spirit and celebrating the Spirit’s presence we are confused 
and dismissive. Yet, the coming of the Holy Spirit is in essence the birth of the church. 
It is the power of the Holy Spirit that transforms the lives of those who had walked with 
Jesus. It is the power of the Spirit that drove them from upper rooms into the public street 
with the good news of Jesus.

In his book, Francis Chan reminds us of seven important characteristics of the 
Holy Spirit:

1.	 The Holy Spirit is a person. The Holy Spirit is not a “thing” or a “power” but a 
person with whom we have a relationship.

2.	 The Holy Spirit is God. The Holy Spirit is not a lesser being than God but is as 
fully God as Jesus is fully God.

3.	 The Holy Spirit is eternal and holy.
4.	 The Holy Spirit has a mind and prays for us.
5.	 The Holy Spirit has emotion.
6.	 The Holy Spirit has desires and a will.
7.	 The Holy Spirit is omnipotent, omnipresent and omniscient.

This coming Sunday we will be reminded of the power of the Holy Spirit and the Spirit’s 
work in our lives. Join us for this special day of worship.



8:45 AM	 Worship (Sanctuary)

9:45 AM	 Sunday School 
(Bible Study for all ages)

	 Meet the Pastor 
(Pastor’s Study)

10:55 AM	 Worship (Sanctuary)

12:30 PM	 VBS Training (E247)

4:00 PM	 Ballet Recital (E247)

	 FirstLight Rehearsal 
(Choir Rm)

4:15 PM	 Missions Steering 
Committee (Conf. Rm)

5:00 PM	 Bells of Praise (B141)

6:00 PM	 Ensembles Concert 
(Sanctuary)

7:00 PM	 Church Conference 
(Chapel)

THIS SUNDAY AT TRINITY
Belize College Mission Trip (May18-26)
Ukraine Med./Dent. Mission (May16-25)

This Week’s Food Pantry Needs:

Canned Corn (completely out!)

WEDNESDAY 
DISCIPLESHIP

Wednesdays • 6:30 pm • C302/303

The titles of our sessions: 
Kingdom, Culture, Mission, 

Human Dignity, Family Stability, 
Convictional Kindness

Women’s Book Club 
May 17, 2018 • 7:00 pm • Parlor

 Empire of the Summer Moon
S. C. Gwynne

Contact: ncummings12@gmail.com 

NORTH AMERICAN 
MISSIONS OFFERING

NOW BEING COLLECTED AT TBC
Our spring Missions Offering goes directly 
to support Baptist missionaries serving in the 
US and Canada. Given to date: $21,560. 
You can find a special “pink” offering 
envelope in your Offering Envelope packet 
at home, or find these envelopes in the pew 

racks in the Sanctuary.
PLEASE GIVE GENEROUSLY AND LET’S 

MEET OUR GOAL BY JUNE 3!

Join Us for this Study & Discussion:

ONWARD
Engaging the Culture without 

Loosing the Gospel
by Russell Moore

WELCOME TO TRINITY

Anita Hall joins by letter.

Wed., May 30 • 5:00-6:15 pm • FH

Holt Lake BBQ Night

Pork, Chicken, Potatoes, Beans,
Cole Slaw, Hush Puppies,

Banana Pudding!

TICKETS ON SALE NOW!
$8 Adults

$4 Children 
(12 years & younger)

PURCHASE YOUR TICKETS:
Fellowship Hall on Wednesday Nights
Church Office, Mo-Fr 8 am-4:30 pm
Narthex on Sundays, 10:30-11:30 am 

and after 10:55 am Service



 DEACON OF THE WEEK WEDNESDAY NIGHT
SUPPERSMelinda Cook has been 

a member of Trinity 
since 1990 and is a native 
of Newport News, VA. 
She and her husband, 
Tom, have three adult 
children, Connor, Cary, 
and Colby. Melinda is a 
Dental Hygienist at David Polhemus DDS. 
She serves as 6th Grade Boys SS Teacher, 
on the Missions Steering Comm., with 
the First Light, and New Covenant Choir, 
with ETC and on the Family Promise 
Lead Team. She works with the Dimmock 
Sunday school class, and with Deacons Art 
Melvin, and Phil Holland.

Make your reservations ONLINE at www.
tbcraleigh.com and “Wed Night Supper 

Reservations”, or call the church office at 
919-787-3740. Either method has to be 
done by 4:00 pm on Monday. Hot, fresh 

meals are $5 per person.

Wednesday, May 23

Chef’s Choice 

Flower Calendar

DID YOU KNOW?

Come check out the newest location of 
our library for adults. Located right off the 
new Narthex beside the welcome station/
greeters desk. Lots of good materials and 
helps for Sunday School teachers.Good 
fiction novels and biographies as well. 

This year our VBS mission project is 
working towards sponsoring a team 
for The Miracle League of the Triangle. 
The Miracle League of the Triangle 
serves not only individuals with 
special needs but also their families. 
Our community of players, families, 
and volunteers work together toward 
a common mission: to create positive 
life experiences for children and adults 
with special needs and their families 

through baseball. 

We need all hands on deck to make 
this goal happen. Our total mission 

goal is $1,500. 

How can you help? You can donate to 
this cause. Look for more information in 
the narthex OR contact Katie Medlin in 
the church office or by emailing her at 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com to make a 
donation. Any donation big or small will 
help us reach our goal. Let’s unite as a 
church family, help our children achieve 
our mission goal and show love to 

our community!

The Nominating Committee is currently 
seeking teachers and leaders for the

2018-2019 church year.

Please be open to the Lord leading you 
into service. Contact Ed McCoy or Laury 
Holley if you are interested in serving in 

any capacity.

Ed can be reached at  
edmccoy_aig@yahoo.com and Laury can 
be reached at holley.laury@gmail.com. 

Seeking Teachers 
and Leaders



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

Nursing Homes & 
Homebound Visits

Wednesday, May 16  
10:00 am • Fellowship Hall

GRIEF SHARE CLASS
Mondays at 4 PM • Rm B231

You don’t have to register to attend. 
Just show up. Our topic for next week is:

“What do I Live for Now”
Hope to see you there! - Boyd Dimmock, 

Stephanie Johnson and Larry Autry

MYSTERY TRIP
Tuesday, June 5• 10 am - 3 pm

Enjoy a new adventure!
The only cost will be lunch and maybe souvenirs?

Sign up sheet is posted!
on Senior Sign-up Board, B-200 Hallway

SENIOR ADULT EVENT CALENDAR

May 16
Homebound Visitation

May 25
Aloha Safari Zoo Trip

June 5
Mystery Trip

September 24-28
Lancaster, PA Trip

October 11
Ron’s Barn

October 17
Homebound Visitation

November 8
Fruitcake Factory Trip

November 21
Homebound Visitation

November 29-30
Myrtle Beach

December 6
Selma Rudy Theater Christmas Show



Rev. Hal Melton, hmelton@tbcraleigh.com

TBC will host our Family Promise* guest families (formerly WIHN) August 19-26 and 
October 14-21. We will be recruiting volunteers for driving, set up & take down, 
staying overnight, tutoring & recreation, and providing meals in the coming months. 

In preparation, we have done an inventory of our supplies and we need to gather the 
following gently used or new items:

Please place donations in the Family Promise bin at the Building B 
donation area by May 27. 

For more information, contact Jane Dickens at tarheeljanie@gmail.com. 
We also need 2 vinyl or leather sofas in good shape.

Contact Keith Ricks at kricks@datastaffnc.com if you can donate one.

* Family Promise works with Wake County families experiencing temporary 
homelessness, and helps them to find support & resources for permanent housing. 
See familypromisewake.org for more information.	

HURRICANE MATTHEW 
DISASTER RECOVERY

June 6-9

Trinity’s Disaster Relief Team has been diligent 
in ministering to the 2016 flood victims in 
the Lumberton, NC area. The families do 
not have the means or resources to make 
the necessary repairs so that they can get 
back into their homes. We have scheduled 
opportunities each month through June for you 
to go. Transportation, lodging, food, exercise 
program, and blessing beyond measure for all 

will be provided. 

Disaster Relief Coordinator, Louis Pearce

Family Promise Needs Your Help

•	 Twin Mattress Pads - urgent need
•	 Twin Bed Sheet Sets (matching)
•	 Twin Bedspreads 
•	 Twin Blankets 

•	 Pack & Play Sheets
•	 Baby/Toddler Blankets
•	 Towels - Bath & Hand Sizes 

(no wash cloths)

August 19-26 • October 14-21

Please be in prayer for our

Ukraine
Medical/Dental Mission Team 

May 16-25

Collegiate Belize
Construction Mission Team

May 18-26 

PRAYER



Rev. Steve Byers, slbyers@tbcraleigh.com

Music Notes

Special Thanks to Hannah Byers and 
Lily Tepper for offering their talent and 
music to the Lord in worship this past 
Sunday. Both Hannah and Lily shared from 
their hearts in the Student Arts Night last 
Sunday night, May 6. It is truly rewarding 
to watch our students mature in their 
faith and develop their skills to praise 
God. Join me in praying that God will 
continue to raise up our students to use 
their gifts He has given them for His glory 
and purposes.

sss

On May 20, our Bells of Praise, Living 
Praise, and New Covenant are in 
concert at TBC, 6 pm. These groups have 
been working very hard to prepare for 
this special night. May and June are our 
concert months here at Trinity, and we 
look forward to sharing in their musical 
presentations to us and to the Lord.  Come 
support them and encourage them in their 
music ministry.

sss

Student Choir remember that we sing 
on June 3 for Graduate Sunday! We will 
choose several selections from our concert 
song list. Make your plans now to be a part 
of our “Senior Send-Off” and celebration!

B.E.A.T.S. 3.0
Is Going Strong!  

WEDNESDAYS • 6:00 PM

We only have a few more Wednesdays 
left for BEATS, but our music blocks 

continue until May 30. 
 

We offer the following classes:

1ST & 2ND GRADERS 
Music, Movement, & More 

Steve & Amy Byers • Rm: E238

3RD GRADERS 
Choreography 

Stephanie Johnson • Rm: E247

4TH & 5TH GRADERS 
Ukulele 

Dave Buster, Mark Valletta • Rm: E244

We will present music from the 
Preschool Choir and the musicians 

from BEATS on May 30 at the 
BBQ and BEATS. Remember to get your 
tickets to the BBQ. Come join the fun!

 MUSIC CALENDAR

May 20
Bells of Praise, Living Praise 

& New Covenant, 6 pm

May 27
No Evening Activities

June 3
Orchestra Concert, 6 pm

Take notice of the music calendar to 
stay up to date with choir rehearsals 

and upcoming music events!

UPDATE

ALWAYS ROOM 
FOR YOU! 

Music Ministry is alive at Trinity 
and is growing! 
Find your place 

in the music ministry in 2018.

If you have singing or instrumental 
abilities, we need you. We are 
always looking for more musicians 
to add to our worship leading 
ministries at Trinity. Consider getting 
involved in music ministry and 
being a part of an exciting place 



Christian Davis, cdavis@tbcraleigh.com • Rebekah Gordon, rgordon@tbcraleigh.com

Sunday School Teachers
Starting this August 

YOUTH VOLUNTEER NEEDS

COLLEGE ENCOURAGERS

UPDATE
Meadow Ridge Community 

Summer Kick-Off Event

College Graduation 
Recognition

We are having a Fellowship Night where 
we will design carts (big cardboard boxes) 
that will be powered by foot power 
(no wheels, sorry!). Then, we will race 
around TBC will color powder filling the 
air! Students are encouraged to wear an 
old white shirt that can get dirty 

and invite a friend!

The College Student Ministry Lead Team 
is in need of volunteers to help support 
our students during their college years. 
Please email Rebekah Gordon rgordon@
tbcraleigh.com or Sue Glover at mscglover@
bellsouth.net by the end of May if you and/
or your Sunday School class would be 
willing to help in one of the following ways: 

OPTION #1 FOR INDIVIDUALS:
Serve as an encourager to one student. The 
encourager will: 
• Make contact with the assigned student 
during the summer. This year, assigned 
encouragers will be invited to drop 
in for coffee and doughnuts with the 
College Class on Sunday, July 29th in the 
Underground from 9:30-10:00 a.m. so you 
can meet your student. 
• Communicate with the student by 
phone, text, email or mail (cards and small 
treats, birthday card, etc) once a month. 
•Commit to pray for the student. 

OPTION #2 FOR A SS CLASS: 
 • Collect useful items and snacks in 
Aug. & Sept. that the lead team will then 
mail to students during the year. Items to 
include but not limited to: pencils, pens, 
post it notes, USB drive, nabs, hard candy, 
microwave popcorn, and $5 gift cards to 
Starbucks, Bojangles, or Target. 

We are excited about partnering with 
you in this ministry, and look forward to 

hearing from you. 

• •
June 3, 12:30 pm

We Need Middle School Volunteers!
We are heading over to Meadow Ridge 
Community (a low-income/affordable 
housing neighborhood) where we will 
put on a Summer Kickoff Event! We are 
going to lead games, crafts, nail painting, 
provide snacks like ice cream and 
popcorn, and make sure everyone at the 
community has a fun time! To make it 
all happen we need Middle Schoolers to 
volunteer to lead games, crafts, etc. So, if 
your student is able to help, please email 

cdavis@tbcraleigh.com.

Sunday, June 3 • 10:55 am Service
Info Deadline: May 23

We are looking forward to recognizing all 
of our 2018 College Graduates on

Sunday June 3 during the 10:55am Service! 
If your student graduated in the Winter of 
2017 or the Spring of 2018, please email 
cdavis@tbcraleigh.com with the following 

information by May 23rd:

- Graduates Name
- University
- Degree
- Any Special Notes 
 (ex. Honor Society)

Cost: $355 • Deadline: June 1st

 CAMP
June 24th-29th • Greensboro, NC 

HS MISSION TRIP
July 15th -21st • Charlotte, NC  

Cost: $300 • Deadline: June 1st



Rev. Karen Metcalf Eickhoff, kmetcalf@tbcraleigh.com

Boxed Cake Mix • Candles 
Tub of Icing • Spinkles

Special Needs Sunday School Class  
We have established a Sunday School room 

for one of our special needs children. I 
would welcome talking with anyone who 
is interested in teaching and caring for this 

child during the Sunday school hour. 

A Special Needs Worship Care class is also 
provided for children with special needs. We 
need more volunteers. Please contact me if 

you can help four times a year.

Our mission Block class is collecting 
Birthday items to give to the Backpack 
Buddies program at a local school. We 
want to give children some of these items 
to take home when it is their birthday. 
Please help us out by bringing one of these 
items or several to complete a box for a 
child in need. A tub is provided on the 
grade school hallway for this collection.

Birthday Boxes for 
BACKPACK BUDDIES

You can make a difference
in the life of a child

If you believe in God and feel it is important for children 
to believe in God then we need you to consider making a 
difference and volunteering to teach our children. The goal 
is for quality leaders and genuine teachers. We have several 
openings in grade school Sunday School that could use just the 
right committed adult to teach. 

	 However, you must understand that your life may be changed while you are 
guiding our children. You need to realize that God may use you in non-traditional ways. 
You also must know that this is a calling and should not be taken lightly.  You may learn 
more than you ever thought about when teaching God’s story from the Bible to children. 
	 Please take time to pray and discern where you can serve in 2018-2019.
Contact me or Amanda Smith-Gard about serving in grade school SS. You can make a difference. 
Let God use you this year! 

10 Common Factors in Fast Growing Sunday Schools
•	 98% of these churches provide ongoing training for their Sunday School leaders.
•	 96% of these churches believe that the pastor’s support of the Sunday School is 

important or very important to the health of their church.
•	 96% of these churches are overcoming space limitations.
•	 91% of these churches practice “open enrollment.”
•	 85% of these churches are using an evangelistic training process or method.
•	 83% of these churches are creating new Bible study classes.
•	 80% of these churches have a weekly visitation ministry.
•	 78% of these churches have a prospect list.
•	 78% of these churches have high standards for their leaders.
•	 78% of these churches intentionally organize the Sunday School for growth.

So how does our church stack up? Are we organized for growth or do we need help? We 
need your help in growing our Sunday School! You can teach, care, visit and support. Get 
involved in a class. Help get our Sunday School growing!



Katie Medlin, kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com

One training session left on
Sun, May 20 • 12:30 pm • E 247

If you were not able to attend on May 14, 
please be sure to attend this one.

June 13-15 • 6-8 pm 
June 16​ • 9-11:30 am

VBS 2018

VBS VOLUNTEERS

This year our VBS 
mission project is 
working towards 
sponsoring a team for 
The Miracle League 
of the Triangle. The 
Miracle League of 
the Triangle serves 

not only individuals with special needs 
but also their families. Our community 
of players, families, and volunteers work 
together toward a common mission: to create 
positive life experiences for children and 
adults with special needs and their families 

through baseball. 

We need all hands on deck to make this goal 
happen. Our total mission goal is $1,500. 
I know as a church family we can make 
this happen. Our kids will be working hard 
collecting their own money through activities 

such as these:

•	 Putting a nickel in their mission bank every 
time they go to a sports or dance practice. 

•	 Putting a dime in their mission bank every 
time they go to musical instrument or choir 
practice. (Church choir practice counts 
too!) 

•	 Putting a quarter in their bank for every 
sports game, dance recital, or music 
concert/performance they go to.

•	 Every time they watch a sporting event 
(including musical performance OR dance 
related performances) on TV they will add 
a quarter to their mission bank.

•	 Every time they play outside they will put a 
penny in their bank.

•	 Every time they ride their bike they will 
add a quarter to their mission bank.

•	 For every 15 minutes they walk or run they 
will add a dime to the bank.

How can you help? You can donate to 
this cause. Look for more information in 
the narthex OR contact Katie Medlin in 
the church office or by emailing her at 
kmedlin@tbcraleigh.com to make a donation. 
Any donation big or small will help us reach 
our goal. Let’s unite as a church family, help 
our children achieve our mission goal and 

show love to our community!

ONLINE REGISTRATION IS OPEN
 www.tbcraleigh.com

(scroll down to NEWS tab) 

You can also sign up in the church
narthex after 8:45 am & 10:55 am 

Gear up! Get ready! Game On!

DONATIONS
NEEDED FOR VBS

Markers
Rubbing Alcohol

Glue Sticks
Bottles of Elmer’s Glue

Colored Sharpies

Donations can be dropped off in the E-Hall 
VBS tub, or in the office (labeled “VBS”) 

REGISTRATION IS OPEN
Sign up here:

•	Online at www.tbcraleigh.com 
(scroll down to NEWS tab), click on VBS 
Information

•	Narthex after each morning service
•	Grade school hallway 
•	In the ROC



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

GROUP FITNESS CLASSES
May 21 - May 26

ROC Volunteers
The volunteers’ schedule is subject to 
change. If no volunteer is available, the ROC 
may close, even during regular hours.

Monday, May 21
8am-11am	 Charlie & Dottie DeFrancis
11am-2pm	 Anita Yeargin
3pm-6pm	 Jenny Beal
6pm-9pm	 Volunteer Needed

Tuesday, May 22
8am-11am	 Moose Beaudreau
11am-2pm	 Pat Nelson
3pm-6pm	 Elaine Smith
6pm-9pm	 Tonya Laferire

Wednesday, May 23
8am-11am	 Susan Teal
11am-2pm	 Peggy Paul
	 Melody Yeargan
7:45pm-9pm	 Wendy Harder

Thursday, May 24
8am-11am	 Johnny Teal
11am-2pm	 Moose Beaudreau
3pm-6pm	 ROC CLOSED
6pm-9pm	 ROC CLOSED

Friday, May 25
8am-11am	 Johnny Teal
11am-2pm	 Nell Campbell

Saturday, May 26
9am - 12pm	 ROC CLOSED

14th Annual ROC’n Golf Tournament 
May 21, 2018 

12th Annual North Hills 5K 
September 8, 2018

UPCOMING EVENTS

 

Monday • Tuesday • Thursday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm • 3:00 pm - 9:00 pm

Wednesday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Friday 
8:00 am - 2:00 pm

Saturday 
9:00 am - noon

ROC HOURS

ROC CLOSINGS IN MAY

Thursday, May 24 
ROC Floor: Closed All Day 

Track Closed: 2-9pm 

Saturday May 26 - Monday May 28 
ROC & Track Closed 

Memorial Day Holiday

Stroller Strides
M, W, F • 9:15-10:15 am • ROC Floor
Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

Yoga
M • 5:30-6:30 pm • MP Room
F • 12:00-1:00 pm • MP Room 

Laurel Cavanagh: laurelcyoga@gmail.com

FIT4MOM: Body Back Class 
T, Th • 5:30-6:30 am • ROC Floor 

Missy Currin: missycurrin@fit4mom.com

Dance-It Group Fitness 
W • 7:00-8:00 am • ROC Floor

T, Th • 8:00-9:00 am • ROC Floor 
Kathy Wilson: kathyknits62@gmail.com

Senior Adult Strength & Stretch 
T • 8:45-9:45 am • MP Room 

Mary Ann Potts: mapotts4@gmail.com



Rev. Spencer Good, sgood@rocraleigh.com s (919) 787-4991

www.rocraleigh.com

SEPTEMBER 8, 2018 NH5K!

SAVE THE DATE FOR THE 

ROC’N GOLF TOURNAMENT
THE 14TH ANNUAL 

Monday, May 21, 2018
at the Heritage Golf Club, Benefiting Shaw Missions.

Shotgun Start is at 1:00 pm

Registration Fee: 
Individual $75 

Team Registration (four players) $300 
Team & Hole Registration $400 

Deadline to Register: 
May 13, 2018

YOGA

Questions? Contact Laurel Cavanagh
at laurelcyoga@gmail.com

Mondays 5:30-6:30pm MP Room
Fridays 12:00-1:00pm MP Room

z

z

ALL SKILL LEVELS WELCOME!
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TRINITY BAPTIST CHURCH STAFF

Growing through Bible Study...
Members 		  New 	  
Age Group	 Present 	 Members	 Visitors

Adults	 479	 2	 15
Students	 100	 0	 1
Children	 61	 0	 0
Preschool	 73	 0	 1
Totals 	 713	 2	 17
Sunday School 	 Total 732
Growing through Worship...
8:45am Worship Attendance 	 304
10:55am Worship Attendance 	 715
Total Worship Attendance 	 1,019
Growing through Stewardship...
(YTD totals through 3/31/2018)
YTD General  
Fund Needs (Budget) 	 $697,275.00
YTD Operating Receipts 	 $676,933.50
YTD Operating Expenses 	 $653,765.69
Capital Campaign
Capital Campaign Pledges 	 $4,163,680.00
Pledged Money Received 	 $3,594,410.23
Total Received 	 $4,173,333.34

VISION FOR GROWTH 05-13-18

ETC VOLUNTEERS
Sunday, May 20

Hostess: Molly Kovacs 
Assistant: Jen Hall
 
8:45 am Worship Service
Pam Patrick, Scott Greene, Kathryn & Ben Stem, 
Misty & Eddie Deyo, Nancy Dodd

10:55 am Worship Service
0-4 mos	 Beth Alston, Betty Babyak
5-10 mos	 Terri Grandberry, 

Becky Osterkamp
11-14 mos	 Jennifer Harwell, Jessica Moline
15-19 mos	 Anne Wilkins, Emma Pope
20-24 mos	 Laura Teague, Derrick Alston
2 yrs	 Alicia Lewis, Brandon Pope, 

Elizabeth Munley
3 yrs	 Andrea Shealey*, Rob Lewis, 

Samantha Duke
4 yrs	 Cheryl Fogleman, Joe Teague, 

Matthew Alston*, Sandy Veach
 
Special Needs Care
Cynthia Coats
 
Wednesday, May 23
Bed Babies	 Jennifer McFarland, Priscilla Hart
Two’s 	 Alice Mathis, Hattie Lynch

* Youth Volunteer


